
HISTORIC BURLINGTON COUNTY PRISON MUSEUM ASSOCIATION 
	 2024/25  Membership Application (through June 30, 2025) 

In 1808, Robert Mills, architect and prison reform advocate, was looking for someone to build the prison 

he had designed to implement his vision of reform.  Burlington County needed a jail in Mount Holly to replace the 

1760's county jail in Burlington City.   The two met.   The result -- the key step in prison design for reformation 

represented by the Old Burlington County Prison, in use from 1811 until 1965.  With the possible exception of our 

neighbor, Eastern State Penitentiary, it is the most significant prison building in the United States. 

	 Thank you for joining the Historic Burlington County Prison Museum.  Some of the benefits of your 

enrollment include our newsletter, The Prison Museum Post, which is issued approximately four times per year, 

event updates, 10% off gift shop purchases and free admission to the museum.  Most importantly, generosity such 

as yours allows us to continue the mission of the PMA, which is to promote the Museum as a tourist site and 

preserve its history. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Complete, clip and mail with your check for your 2024/25 dues, payable to “PMA”. 

Mail to:  PMA,  P.O. Box 483,   Mt. Holly,   NJ   08060.   

Name:	 	 __________________________________________________________ 

Address:	 __________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

Phone:		 __________________________________________________________ 

Email:	 	 __________________________________________________________ 

Can we save postage by sending you the Prison Museum Post and notices by email:   

Yes____   No_____ 

Amount enclosed (check one): 

____	 $15 for an individual membership 

____	 $25 for a family membership (2 adults) 

____	 Additional donation


